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I can't attend because of the public works meeting, but I just want to add a comment about the report about CJC
committees under F on the agenda:

It is a real shame that we don't have any impacted people on these committees.
That would greatly increase my confidence that CJC and subcommittees have any kind of awareness of the
effects of their decisions (or the effects of their ongoing failure to fix the absolutely racist outcomes of our so-

called "justice" systems.)

On the topic of racist outcomes, I've repeatedly sent a question to Colleen Clark-Bernhardt that has gone
unfortunately unanswered. Last sent in March:

During the Q&A of the April 27th PP&J meeting last year, Supervisor Bayrd (CC'ed here) asked for
breakdowns of bail numbers (1:09 in the meeting) that were missing from the slide presentation. I
emailed Noemi Reyes at the time for those numbers and didn't hear back.

Could you point me to where that data might be? I would love to see any supplementary materials to the
slides you presented in that PP&J meeting that answers the questions of 2020 RES-177, especially line
38, "Analysis of individuals assessed cash bail based on race, gender, and age."

It would be great to facet those breakdowns additionally by severity of charge, e.g. cases with only
misdemeanor charges vs. cases with felony charges. If that's not feasible, do you think the CJC would
ever consider publishing raw or partially anonymized datasets from your 2016-18 exploration so that
citizens can dig into it?

Thanks and have a good one,
Dan Fitch



